
DRAFT 

MARION TOWNSHIP SPECIAL MEETING April 12, 2017 at the Marion Township Building 

 

Present:  Archie Gettig, Herbert Chapman, John R. Dillon, and Angel Emery 

 

Guests: None 

 

Chairman Gettig, called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m. followed by the Pledge of Allegiance.  

 

Public Comment: No Guests Present 

 

Gettig announced that three bids were received for the paving of Sand Ridge. The bids received were from 

Ameron Construction, Glenn O. Hawbaker, and HRI, Inc. The project is approximately 1900 feet of road as 

well as 2 foot for the shoulders. It will be from the top of Sand Ridge to Ed Watkins’ lower driveway.  Gettig 

noted that the line painting was not present in the bid so that will need to done as well. 

 

Gettig began opening the bids in alphabetical order, the bids were as follows: 

Ameron Construction- $48,428.00 

Glenn O. Hawbaker- $35,647.00 

HRI, Inc. - $30,491.00 

 

All three supervisors reviewed and briefly discussed the bids.  On a motion by Dillon and 2nd by 

Chapman, motion passed to accept the bid from HRI, Inc. in the amount of $30,491.00 for the paving 

of Sand Ridge Road in Marion Township 3-0. 

 

Gettig will look into the line painting. 

 

Gettig adjourned the meeting at 7:43 p.m. 

 

 

 

_________________________________   

 Angel Emery, Secretary/Treasurer                                                                                                                                   

 

 

____________________________________  ____________________________________ 

Archie Gettig Jr., Head Chairman   Herbert Chapman, Vice Chairman 

 

 

____________________________________  

John (Rick) Dillon, Supervisor   


